The Greenfield Public Library Board met via Zoom on Tuesday May 5, 2020.

Present were Librarian Anna Shilling and Pam Eslinger, and board members Pam Kincaide,
Roleen Chiles, John Clark, Paul Nelson, Marilyn Nickle and Lois Houghtaling.

The meeting was called to order.

Minutes: Paul moved with a second by Marilyn to approve the minutes. The board voted
approval.

Bills: Lois moved with a second by John to approve the bills. The board voted approval.
Librarian’s Report:

147 orders 600 checkouts

Deleted items will be placed on a table out front for people to take.

New business: Reopening procedures were discussed.

Staff will be kept there 5 days a week. Pam moved with a second by Paul, the board voted
approval. Sandy and Pam will be paid 20 hours, Marilyn 8 and Twyla 4 hours

Soft opening will begin June 1, 2020.
Next meeting will be held June 9- 2020.

Lois moved and Paul seconded the motion to adjournment



